

Creating
a World
Where
Everyone
has a
Decent Place

to Live.

April 21, 2016

Ms. Sarah A. Schenden The Bascom Group

Dear Ms. Schenden,

Your contribution does more than just build homes; it transforms lives and neighborhoods around Orange County. Because of **The Bascom Group's** gift of received on Tuesday, April 19, 2016, families, children, veterans, and the military community have a place to call home.

Thanks to donors like you, Habitat OC has built 200 homes to give Orange County families a place to live, grow, and feel safe. Through your decision to give, children of Habitat families have a chance to reach their dreams and give the community future doctors, teachers, nurses, and leaders.

The joy and sense of accomplishment felt by these families every time they walk through their front door is shared by the people who donate, volunteer, and advocate to make homeownership a reality.

On behalf of our Board, committees, staff and families served thank you, we could not do this without you. We, and those we serve, deeply appreciate your generosity.

With gratitude,

Anson Ell

Sharon Ellis

President/CEO

This letter is an acknowledgement of your gift listed above, which may be tax-deductible, as no goods or services were provided in exchange. Habitat for Humanity of Orange County is a 501 (c)(3) corporation. Federal ID No. 33-0311059.